BELDEN

SENDING ALL THE RIGHT SIGNALS

Congratulatory
Message

Dear Mr. Shishov,
Dear V-Lux associates,

Belden is delighted to extend its warmest greetings to V-Lux in respect to the
company’s 30" anniversary!

Over the past 20 years, V-Lux has proven to be a valuable business partner with an
extensive know-how and experience in the telecommunication, broadcasting and
industrial automation sectors and thus contributing to the successful market of all
Belden Brands. Therefore, we are glad to have named V-Lux our Preferred
Solutions and Distribution Partner!

Belden would like to wish you all many more years of successful cooperation and
joint business growth!

Sincerely,

Oreas éqm“

Andreas Pilgrim
Regional Sales Director DACH/CEE
January 2019



